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         DATE: May 11, 2022 

     REPLY TO 

      ATTN OF: EE-5W 
 

    SUBJECT: Special Materials Approval for the Weatherization Assistance Program – Adding 

Rigid Foam Board Insulation  

 

         TO: Floris Weston & Michael Peterson, Project Officers, Weatherization Assistance 

Program, U.S. Department of Energy 

 

EFFECTIVE:  5/9/2022 

  

Per the procedure allowed by 10 CFR 440.21b and set forth in WPN 19-4 the 

following materials/audit procedures have been approved for use in Maine’s program 

in addition to those allowed by 10 CFR 440 Appendix A: 

 

Table 3 - Special Materials/Audit Procedures Approvals 

Item Comments 

Rigid Foam Board Insulation 

complying with ASTM C 1289 
Approved by this Memo 

 

 

Please forward this memorandum to the Grantee agency and answer any questions 

they may have concerning its contents.  

 

 

 

 

 

     Erica Burrin      

     Erica Burrin 

     Program Manager 

     Weatherization and Intergovernmental Program 

     Energy Efficiency and Renewable Energy 

 

   

Attachment 1 – Maine Fire Marshal Material Approval Letter 

 

https://www.ecfr.gov/cgi-bin/text-idx?SID=3d5a0186e2d0e9e0a2f501b04b266d2c&mc=true&node=pt10.3.440&rgn=div5#se10.3.440_121
https://www.ecfr.gov/cgi-bin/text-idx?SID=3d5a0186e2d0e9e0a2f501b04b266d2c&mc=true&node=pt10.3.440&rgn=div5#se10.3.440_121



